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Sandy Town Council Commences Archaeological Excavation  

On Monday 16th April 2018 archaeologists began work on a full-scale 
excavation on the site of Sandy’s future cemetery extension located on 
Stratford Road, Sandy. The archaeological excavation is a requirement of 
planning permission for the development of the cemetery extension. The 
Council will be working with the contractor to ensure there is minimum 
disruption during the excavation works.  
 

Archaeologists believe the excavation may uncover Roman artefacts. The 
origin of Sandy as a Roman town has been recognised since the 17th century 
and over the years a wealth of archaeological finds have emerged. Finds from 
previous excavations carried out in the town’s cemetery between 1988 and 
1991 can be seen in the Roman Sandy exhibit located at the Town Council 
offices and in Bedford Museum finds from the 19th century are on display in 
the archaeological gallery. Members of the public are welcome to visit the 
Roman Sandy exhibition during Town Council opening hours. 

As part of the upcoming excavation archaeologists will be holding an open 
day where members of the public can view the working site and speak with 
archaeologists. Further details on an open day will be publicised once 
confirmed and the Council will issue updates on the excavation as it 
progresses.  
 
For further information contact: 

Chris Robson 
Town Clerk 
Sandy Town Council 
10 Cambridge Road  
SANDY    SG19 1JE  
Telephone: 01767-681491  
Email: clerk@sandytowncouncil.gov.uk 
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